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Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Forms 1 to 10 
 

Circular No: 28/2023-24                             22nd June, 2023. 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Greetings to all! 
 
This is to inform you that 29th June, 2023 will be a holiday on account of Bakri Id.           

On 30th June there will be a half day for the students and they will leave at 11:30 a.m.    

Bus service will be available. 

 
Thank You.     
 
Ms. G. Mathias 
Principal 
 
 


